
Collaboration Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am [Your Name], [Your Position] at [Your Organization]. 

We are dedicated to promoting child safety and welfare in our community, and we recognize the 

importance of collaboration in achieving our goals. 

We are reaching out to explore the possibility of a partnership with [Recipient's Organization] to 

develop and share vital resources aimed at enhancing child safety awareness and education. We 

believe that together we can create impactful programs and materials that will benefit children 

and families in our area. 

We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this potential collaboration further. Please let us 

know a convenient time for you to meet or have a conversation about how we can work together 

to make a difference in child safety. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of joining forces and 

creating a safer environment for our children. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


